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Home and School Newsletter 
 
Welcome to Term 4…. there is lots coming up!!!!  
 
Athletics Day 16th November 
The H&S team will be there cooking sausages available for $2.50.  We will also have water available 
to purchase for $2 per bottle.  
 
This is also a perfect opportunity for us to show this years tea towel designs and take any orders for 
those and cookies.  Please bring cash or we can arrange bank transfer. 
 
Cookies 
Just a reminder cookies are $20 per bucket and orders are due back by Thursday 17th November. 
 
Tea Towels 2022 Design 
Our tamariki have been busy giving us their best designs and these will soon be available in 4 different 
tea towels.  Whānau colours of red, blue, green or yellow for $12.50 each or 2 for $23.   These will be 
on show at Athletics day and orders can be taken.  We will also send home an order form like we have 
done with the cookies.  
 
Final orders will be needed by 1st December 2022 
 
Sausage Sizzle continues for 2022 
A reminder about the weekly Sausage Sizzle. Sausages are available for our children every Friday 
lunchtime at a cost of $2 each. Orders and payment are through the Kindo app.  Gluten free sausages 
are available for purchase for $2.00. Please assist your children to ask for a gluten free sausage when 
they collect their cooked sausage.   
 
Uniform Store 
Did you know we have a second hand uniform store at the school? Donations of second hand GPS 
uniforms can be handed in to the School Office.  If you are looking for uniform options you are able 



to purchase items with a donation to the Home & School Committee (so the funds stay within our 
school).  Keep a look out for a couple of pop up shops early in 2023. 
 
Follow us on Facebook 
Did you know we have a Facebook page?  Find us at Geraldine Primary Home & School Committee. 
 
 

 


